
MONDAY 

KITTITAS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

COMMISSIONERS CONFERENCE ROOM 
SPECIAL MEETING 

4:00 P.M. NOVEMBER 10, 2014 

Board members present: Chairman Paul Jewell; Vice-Chairman Gary 
Berndt and Commissioner Obie O'Brien. 

Others: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy Clerk of the Board. 

SPECIAL MEETING 2014 WORK PLAN COMMISSIONERS 

At 4:15 p.m. Chairman Jewell opened a Special Meeting to receive 
status updates from each Commissioner for their respective "2014 
Work Plan" projects. 

Staff presented the Board with the 2014 work plan they initially 
developed during a Special Meeting on January 27, 2014 and have 
since modified throughout the year as the projects have come and 
go. 

Each Board member provided status updates of each of their 2014 
work plan projects. Chairman Jewell noted that SMP is completed 
from his list and he would be adding CDS Permit Fees/Cost 
Recovery-FCS Group to his list. Vice-Chairman Berndt stated that 
the County has elected a Coroner and that the issue has been 
completed from his list. He stated that he will touch base with 
Commander Hoctor to be sure the Coroner space is ready, noting 
that the furniture will be all that they need to follow-up on. 
He provided handouts from previous Teanaway Community Forest 
meetings and the latest "Breakout" session, questions, and goals 
as well as proposed options for the CDS Re-Organization. 
Chairman Jewell stated that a recommendation needs to be drafted 
and presented for the BoCC to consider. Commissioner O'Brien 
provided an update on the Professional Development Plan and 
Public Health funding. He stated that after Wednesday's (11-12-
2014) Public Hearing the Marijuana regulation should be 
addressed in one way or the other. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 
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